
Dear Parents and Carers,  
This final half term is flying by but there are still many exciting events and visits taking place so please 
check the dates below and keep an eye on our website to check for any additions or changes. Remember 
to make a diary note for our School Fun Day which will be taking place on Saturday 8th July at 
Ecclesbourne Primary School. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your kind 
donations towards this event. More information will follow as we get nearer to the date.  

Beulah Infant and Nursery School 
22nd June  2017 

Dates for your diary: 
Thursday 22rd June—Red Class Assembly at 9:15am  

Friday 23rd June INSET day—school closed 
Thursday 29th June – KS1 Sports’ Afternoon 

Wednesday 5th July - New reception parents meeting for September 
Friday 14th July— Year 2 visit Broadstairs 

Thursday 20th July school closes for the summer break 
 
 

Please remember that our school website is updated regularly with news, events 
and information www.pegasusacademytrust.org 

Debbie Butler 
Head of School 

Health, Safety and Safeguarding 
The sun has been shining brightly for us this week and it has been very warm in school. Thank you for making 
sure that your children arrive at school protected with sun screen.  It is also a good idea for them to be wearing 
a school hat for further protection - these are on sale in the school office (no other type of hats are permitted). 
Children are also not permitted to wear sunglasses at school for safety reasons. Your child may mention that 
we are limiting the amount of time they are outside exposed to the sun during lunchtime, which is the hottest 
part of the day. Please note the Croydon Neighbourhood Watch Newsletter for Summer 2017 is now available 
in the school office. 

 

INSET REMINDER - SCHOOL IS CLOSED ON FRIDAY JUNE 23rd 

100% Attendance! 
Thank you to all parents that continue to ensure that their children come to school every day and arrive in 
good time to start their learning promptly.  There are many children currently on track for 100% attendance 
over the year –keep it up! Last week both Green and Indigo class shared the highest attendance with 97% 
- well done to both classes.  

School Council News 
A great big THANK YOU to all of our parents / carers that kindly supported  the school council in raising 
money on last week’s ‘Trainers Day’ - you helped the children raise £211 for new playground  equipment, 
which exceeded their target of £150.  The children on the school council worked hard to organise and  
advertise the day in response to requests from many of their classes for more equipment.  I would  also 
like to acknowledge that Miss Gayle also works hard organising and running the school council meetings.  
So far new goals have been purchased and they are already in use and being enjoyed by your children!   
In addition, the furniture that the school council chose for the new school library is  now in place and we 
are expecting the library to be open and ready for use in September. 

School Books and Home Learning Packs 
Please could I ask you all to have a good look around at home for any school books, resources or Home 
Learning Packs that have been forgotten and return anything found to your  child’s class teacher, ready for 
the new school year —Thank you! 

Nursery spaces   
Have you registered  
your child to start in our 
nursery in September? 
If not , register at the  
office as soon as  
Possible-it is almost full! 

Sports Day 
On Thursday 29th June we will be holding our annual sports afternoon (weather permitting). This year we are asking 
for children to wear a top matching the colour of their own house. Each class will display the houses on their class-
room window next week. As always, parents are invited to come and watch.  Gates open from 1:30 pm for a 1:45 pm 
start. 


